Reverend George Waldo Reed, Vienna, South Dakota.

Dear Reverend Reed:

Thanks very much for your kind letter of October 17 in regard to Sitting Bull. It will help me greatly.

May I ask the name of the indian preacher you had in his camp? Is that preacher still alive? If so, where does he live? I hope to get up into your country within a few months and will be grateful if you can tell me the names of others now living who could speak with full knowledge of Sitting Bull. When did you first see Sitting Bull?

With kindest regards,

Yours cordeally,

W. S. CAMPBELL.